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Mission Statement 
 
 
Skyline Africa is a Kenyan company engaged in local and regional film production. 
We turn ideas into screenplays, and screenplays into feature films and television 
programmes. 
 
To most people, film and television are synonymous with the entertainment. Their 
most portent roles, those of informing, educating and the propagating culture, remain 
largely unexploited. Our mission is to awaken this potential by producing films and 
TV programmes that raise issues awareness relevant to our society. The immediate 
goal is to produce entertaining features, television drama and sit-coms that deal with 
important social issues, and to aggressively compete with the foreign imports, that 
currently dominate the market. 
 
The African film and television industry is in need of indigenous film and television 
programmes with quality content. These productions can best be developed by local 
production companies like ours. They should not be about Africa, as popularised by 
Hollywood, but about Africans. Our productions must speak to us and, as much as 
possible, speak in our tongues. They should tell us about ourselves, our past, our 
present and our future, our aspirations and our dreams. African productions must 
reflect their origin. 
 
One of our first projects “CROSSROADS” is an adaptation of the novel by Meja 
Mwangi. We also commission screenplays from writers, with special interest on 
historical features and documentaries dealing with the colonial times as seen from the 
Africans’ point of view. Top on our list of priorities is Kenya’s Mau Mau war. 
 
Our productions are African in all aspects. They are about Africans, by Africans and 
for Africans. They tackle African issues; cultural, political, social, historical and 
economical. They entertain, educate and enlighten. Such issues as youth 
unemployment, poverty, social disintegration, tribalism, crime and violence are 
handled with sensitivity, without compromising the truth or creativity. 
 
Our TV dramas and sitcoms are thoroughly researched to produce ideas and scripts 
that are engaging and entertaining. They seek to focus on what is universally African, 
crafting it into drama and comedy that transcends regional, cultural and language, 
barriers. Our audience is on familiar ground. 
 

 


